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VILLAGE OF ROCHESTER 
NOTICE OF HEARING 
NOVEMBER 16, 2022 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Village Board of the Village of Rochester, Racine County, Wisconsin, of 
a public hearing on Ordinance No. 2022-6:  
 
“An Ordinance To Create Subsection 30-15(C) Of The Municipal Code Of The Village Of Rochester To Clarify 
The Extraterritorial Jurisdiction Between The Village Of Rochester And Village Of Waterford” 
 
to be held on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. in the Rochester Village Hall, 300 West Spring 
Street, Rochester, Wisconsin.   
 
THE ORDINANCE CREATES SECTION 30-15(C) OF THE ROCHESTER MUNICIPAL CODE, 
CLARIFYING ADMINISTRATION OF THE VILLAGE’S EXTRATERRITORIAL PLAT 
APPROVAL JURISDICTION: 
 
SECTION 1. The proposed ordinance creates subsection C of section 30-15 of the Rochester Municipal Code. 
This subsection clarifies how extraterritorial plat approval is administered between the villages of Rochester and 
Waterford. If both municipalities would otherwise have extraterritorial plat jurisdiction over the same territory, 
the affected area will be divided so that no more than one municipality will retain extraterritorial plat 
jurisdiction over any individual property. 
 
The Village of Rochester will keep and maintain a map detailing this divide in the Village Clerk’s office. 
 
The complete text of the ordinance is available upon request at the Rochester Village Hall, 300 W. Spring 
Street, Rochester, Wisconsin, or by emailing the village clerk: sswan@rochesterwi.gov. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that at said hearing opportunity will be given to any person or persons, whether 
or not represented by agent or attorney, to be heard either for or against the proposed zoning change. Written 
comments may be submitted at the above address or by email to sswan@rochesterwi.gov. 
 
Dated at Rochester, Wisconsin, this 27th day of October, 2022. 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD 
 
       Sandra Swan 
       Village Clerk 
 
Published in the Burlington Standard Press on October 27, 2022 and November 3, 2022 


